
July 25, 2023 

 
 

SUSPENSIONS FOLLOW UNSPORTSMAKLIKE CONDUCT 

 

 

 

July 21, 2023 

 
Kalamazoo Speedway had a longer night than usual due to an unusually high number of cautions.  Prolonged interruptions in 

the race program taxes us all:  management, staff, drivers and fans.  However, adversity or a favorite driver not achieving 

the desired outcome is no excuse for unruly behavior, vulgar or offensive language or gestures.  There is no place in the 

sport for this sort of behavior and it will not be tolerated.   
 

 

The following individuals have been suspended from entering the pits for two weeks (events) as a result of unsportsmanlike 

conduct on July 21.  Each individual may enter the grandstands and their team car(s) may race.   

 

Tim Gale 

DJ Oxford 

Caty Tomlinson 

 
 


